
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 22-0746
Date: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 4:58:52 PM

From: Jason Combs <jpcombs76@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 3:45 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Re: Muddy Creek Transmission Line Replacement Project
 
To be a bit more specific, I would like for Duke to consider moving pole G7-96 approx. 60 feet to the
southwest so that it would largely be obscured by trees and would lessen the financial harm to
homeowners in the community.
 
Jason Combs
 
On Wed, Aug 24, 2022 at 3:37 PM Jason Combs <jpcombs76@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello Matt.  I also filed a comment with PUCO, but I do not see it visible on the website.  I am the
property owner behind Mike and the pole in question would be located on my lot.  Can you
confirm this comment was received?  We would appreciate the opportunity to identify
alternatives to the current plan.
 

Jason Combs
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